
Homedale Elementary School Memo   
 
To:  Homedale Board of Trustees, Superintendent Rob Sauer 
From:  Terri Vasquez,  Principal  

Date:  January 9, 2017 
Re:  Report to Board of Trustees 

 
ENROLLMENT: 
AM Kindergarten: 40 (2 Sp Day)      1st Grade: 70 (4 Sp Day)                 
ELL Kindergarten (AM): 13                  2nd Grade:  95 (4 Sp Day)            
PM Kindergarten:  37                     3rd Grade:  96 (2 Sp Day)            
Pre-1st Grade: 13      4th Grade: 87 (2 Sp Day)             
       Special Day (COSSA): 14               
 

FOOD DRIVE/COAT DONATION:  The Country Kids 4-H Club held a food drive and donated all of their 
food to the Christmas Wish Tree boxes put together by Randee Garrett.  Boise Cascade donated 25 
winter coats for our students as well.  A huge THANK YOU to these two organizations for helping out our 
students and families! 
 
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM:  The Pre-1st, 1st, and 2nd grades students presented a Christmas Program to 
their families and community members on December 19th.  Mrs. Walker selected some fun Christmas 
music and the students did a great job singing and entertaining the audience. 
 
WINTER ASSESSMENTS:  Students will be taking the MAP Assessments the week of January 9th.  The 
Direct Writing Assessment (DWA) will be given the week of January 17th. 
 
IDAHO READING INDICATOR: 
 

 
  
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 
January 20 –  District Inservice @ HMS  
January 24 – Family STEM Night 
February 10 – Elementary Inservice (Teaching the Common Core Writing Standards)  


